
Head of Pre-school and Nursery  
  
We will continue with the theme ‘Winter’ for one more week, then the topic will change to 
‘Dinosaurs’.  
  
In class we have been looking at textures, shape, and form manipulating various media and materials 
to achieve their planned effect. Through these activities the children were able to articulate their own 
ideas and extend their own learning through asking questions.  
  
Learning intentions linked to class subject:  
  

• Take part in a Winter walk, discuss what they see, hear, smell, and touch.  
• Create Ice hangings for observing throughout the day looking at cause and effect.  

  
Letter sound in class is 'N' - I do enjoy looking at the work the children create.  
  
Words on the word wall in class are 'It' 'I' 'A' and 'In'.  You will find these in your High Frequency Word 
Booklet.  
  
Parents’ evening will now be in February sorry about the delay.   
  
Finally, a gentle reminder, please can you clearly label all your children's items of clothing to prevent 
these items going home with the wrong child.   
 


